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Alex Talwar

Greenheck Fan Corporation
P.O. Box 410

Schofield, WI 54476-0410

Subj: RENEWAL OF TYPE APPROVAL OF FIRE DAMPERS
Dear Mr. Talwar:

In response to your e-mail of August 11, 2014, we are granting your request for renewal of U.S.
Coast Guard type approval of your series IMO-310, SSIMO-310, IMO-311, and SSIMO-311 fire
dampers. A replacement Certificate of Approval is enclosed. To prevent a lapse in approval, the
certificate was dated 9 August 2014, the expiration date of your previous certificate.

The enclosed certificate will remain valid for five years from the date of issuance, unless we
suspend, withdraw, or terminate it. Approval is contingent upon the continued UL Listing of the
dampers. Other terms of approval are on the reverse of the certificate.

Please note that under the 2010 FTP Code, we can renew approvals only if the test reports on
which they are based are not more than 15 years old. The current approval is supported by a test
report from 2004. Therefore when this approval expires in 2019, we will be able to renew it only
if the products are retested.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Laurence E. Fisher at (202)-372-1447 or
Laurence.E.Fisher@uscg.mil.
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